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Sheffield Steam and Heritage Society would like to offer camping for people attending the 

2025 National Rowing Championships from 24th to 30 March 2025.    Sheffield is 16 kms and a 

20 minute drive from Lake Barrington and has Mt Roland as a beautiful backdrop.     

The Society can provide accommodation on our grounds at 14 Spring St Sheffield.  We have 

space for approximately 120 unpowered, fully self-contained motor home or caravans, and 

approximately 30 powered sites and a number of grassy flat areas suitable for camping.  The 

Sheffield Recreation Grounds where the Society is based is not an established caravan park 

however, we have toilets and showers facilities available in these areas, and water outlets are 

available from a few taps around the site.  A Kentish Council dump point is 60 meters further 

down Spring Street. The shops of Sheffield including a number of cafes and restaurants are a 

10 minute walk from the camping area. Cradle Mountain is an hour’s drive away. 

The rates will be $35 unpowered and $45 powered per night per van. We will not be placing 

unpowered motorhomes and caravans into the powered sites at this stage. Bookings can be 

made by ringing Jill Ridgway – Secretary on mob 0448 631 922 – and an invoice will be 

forwarded for the booking.  The booking is finalised once payment is received. Cancellations 

will be refunded up to 15.03.2025. 

 The train and steam engines will not be in steam during this week however a ride on the 

diesel loco can be arranged if there is sufficient interest.    

 

  

 jilly.ridgway@gmail.com  



Below is a Map of the Camping sites available  

 


